Things to remember in Year Five:

PE will take place on WEDNESDAY AFTERNOON Children will need to bring
their PE kits in and leave them in their locker for the half term. If there are any
issues stopping your child from doing PE please get in touch via dojo or at the
gate in the morning.

Children will get homework as and when required—this will either be individu-
al for something they haven't quite got the hang of, or for the whole class for a
research topic. Children should however be accessing TT Rockstars and reading
independently wherever possible—15 minutes a day makes a huge difference!
We also have a Book Talk session every Wednesday, sometimes reading materi-
al will be given out for pupils to read in preparation for this.

Pupils will bring books home from our class library/some pupils will be given
reading books. cChildren should be recording their progress in their reading
records. We are working on writing ‘juicer’ comments in our Readign Records,
using our Book Talk prompts to support. Our Reading Records are checked
weekly and Clems are awarded for our reading efforts, by our class Reading
Monitors.

Learning in Year Five:

In Literacy: We will writing to inform and persuade this term! We will con-
tinue to develop our writing skills and apply these in our writing.

In Guided Reading: We will continue to read a wide range of texts from
poetry to information texts, to enhance our reading skills. We will also read
texts connected to our topic ‘The Kingdom of Benin.” We will also be focusing
on developing effective skills and techniques for reading tests and develop-
ing our comprehension skills, with a big focus on developing our inference
skills.

In Maths: We will be continuing our work with Maths No Problem—we'll be
beginning with fractions, percentages and decimals. And will be covering
word problems in shorter sessions to test the children’s retention of what
has been taught.

In Topic: Our topic this term is ‘The Kingdom of Benin’. In Science we will
be looking at life in Space, the solar system and developments in the space
frontier.

The doors open at 8:50 and will close at 9.00— learning begins straight
away in Y5 so please make sure your child is in in good time so that they
don’t miss out on this crucial learning!
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